September Student Trustee Board Report

Update from the Student Trustees:



- JoyGold and David met with the
 CSLIT executive team to plan the first general assembly of the school and help determine our pillars for the year.
- David along with the OSTA-AECO president and public vice-president met with Minister Lecce at Queens Park to talk about OSTA-AECO's vision and plans for the year.
- David and JoyGold alongside the OSTA-AECO leadership team met with RECFO to discuss their future plans and collaborations for the year to come.
- David met with OECTA leadership to discuss their collaboration and partnership for the year with OSTA-AECO.
- David met with OCSTA leadership and president Pat Daly to discuss their relationship with OSTA-AECO and how they can collaborate on upcoming initiatives.
- JoyGold participated alongside the OSTA-AECO President in an EQAO Strategic Plan interview.
- David will also be chairing the first Catholic Education Advocacy Interest Group Cabinet made up of student trustees from across the province later this month.